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16 June 2020

Hayden Marsh

By email: fyi-request-13081-8a465305@requests.fyi.org.nz
Ref: H202004302

Dear Hayden Marsh

Transfer of request for information to the Department of the Prime Minister and
Cabinet (DPMC)

Thank you for your request of 13 June 2020 under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act)
to the Ministry of Health (the Ministry) for:

“l am wanting to get a mp3 or wav file of the Covid-19 Sound effect played at the
beginning of the adverts.”

The Ministry does not hold information pertaining to your request. However, | have been
advised that this information is held by DPMC. As a result, | have decided to transfer your
request to DPMC in accordance with section 14 of the Act. You can expect a response from
the DPMC in due course.

You have the right, under section 28 of the Act, to ask the Ombudsman to review my

decision to transfer your request for information.
Yours sincerely
Zoe Royden

Manager (Acting) OIA Services
Office of the Director-General





